

Tom Bobrofsky, President
Wisconsin Valley Library Service Board of Trustees
107 S West Street
Loyal, WI 54446
Tom.bobrofsky@wvls.lib.wi.us
715.255.8064

November 5, 2019

Dear Ralph,

The Wisconsin Valley Library Service (WVLS) Board of Trustees has learned that MCPL Administration is assessing its membership in WVLS and options for service through the South Central Library System. At this time, the WVLS Board (which includes 6 representatives from Marathon County) is unaware of a service issue that would prompt MCPL Administration to leave WVLS. To help the WVLS Board and staff better understand this matter, I wish to invite you to an upcoming meeting of the WVLS Board of Trustees to present your concerns. Your feedback would be very helpful to WVLS' efforts to best serve MCPL and the citizens of Marathon County. Anything you can do to help us to help you would be welcome.

The next meetings of the WVLS Board are on Saturday, November 16, 2019 and January 18, 2020. Meetings start at 9:30 a.m. and typically run for 2-3 hours. To accommodate a time most convenient for you, the agenda item under "Reports - Resource Library" may be adjusted accordingly. Should you be available to attend one of these meetings, please contact me and I will ensure this discussion is placed on the agenda.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Respectfully,

Tom Bobrofsky, President WVLS Board of Trustees

Cc Sharon Hunter, MCPL Board President and Task Force member Katie Rosenberg MCPL Board member and former WVLS trustee Kari Sweeney, MCPL Board member and WVLS trustee Gary Beastrum, MCPL Board member and Task Force member MaiGer Moua, MCPL Board member and Task Force member Sarah Thurs, MCPL Board member Scott Winch, MCPL Board member